Subject to Protective O

Don Miller
RR 1 Box 94
Wann, OK 94083

Dear Mr. Miller:

This letter is in response ta your Fe4€ ondence, regarding the $20

Remington Safety Rebate offer.

ing the rebate offer. The $20
hase of the following products:
and safety glasses, and Remington

We apologize for any mis
Remington Safety Rebate offer ig

documentation. This wou
Center where the modifig

assistance, please cgi
EST. :

Sincerely,

Tnez, extension 8773
Consumer Service

tams v. Remington
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